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Dear praying partners, 
 
Greetings to you in the name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ! 

We are writing to you to express our gratitude for your prayers and support which shows your love for 
our God and his missionaries. 

Ofttimes, we say that we want to be where God wants us to be doing what He wants us to do. At the 
present time we are on furlough and following our Lord’s leading in Oklahoma City where we have 
been accepted as members of Southwest Baptist Church, pastored by Jason Gaddis. 

Several of our grandchildren have studied at Heartland Baptist Bible College here and are members 
of the Church that is home for the students. God in His providence has led us on several occasions to 
OKC and now being sent out as missionaries from Southwest Baptist Church is an added privilege 
and a blessing. 

The work at Fundamental Baptist Church in Buenos Aires was blessed with twenty-six children asking 
Jesus to be their Savior at a special children’s day activity. Another boy named Blas was saved a 
couple of weeks earlier. Blas (8) had been coming to the Church for a few years. Please pray for the 
parents of these children, that they may also come to know the Lord. Missionaries from our church, or 
supported by our church, also shared of souls being saved in Mendoza, Neuquén, and our neighbor 
country of Uruguay. 

God led our son George, who is pastoring the Church in our absence, to tackle the finishing of the 
building program. There were structural issues that have been fixed and the building is looking much 
better. The people are very supportive and enthused. They intend to have a big evangelistic day for 
the 40th Anniversary in October. 

Coming to the States is always a learning experience and this time is not an exception. We have 
been blessed, challenged, and equipped to do a better work for the Lord. Argentina is at a historic 
crossroads and needs your prayers.  May we see many souls saved because of your investment! 

Pressing on till Jesus come, 

Al & Marty Mular 
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